
 

 
 

Date: November 30, 2022 

To: All BCGEU Members at Burnaby Children’s Centre Society 

Re: Bargaining Survey – We Need Your Input! 
 
Nominations have now opened to elect your Bargaining Committee in the upcoming round of 
negotiations with the Employer. 
 
Once the bargaining committee is elected, they will meet to review priorities and develop bargaining 
proposals. In order to do so, it is important that your Bargaining Committee is aware of what is most 
important to you and where you want to see changes. 
 
Please take the time to fill out the attached bargaining survey and return it by email to 
tuesday.musterer@bcgeu.ca with attention to Larisa Mills, by Midnight on Monday, January 2, 
2022. 
 
Your answers will help the committee draft proposals that best reflect the issues that are most 
important to you. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Larisa Mills, Staff Representative   
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